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IIQ/LAS/Temperature in School 

 
18th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
Temperature in School 
 
I am writing to inform you that regrettably and due to the excessively high temperature we will be forced to 
close the school tomorrow, Tuesday 19th July 2022.  
 
With the external temperature as high as it is, it is difficult to manage comfortable working spaces within 
the building and it can present significant risks. We have spent today assessing these risks and how we can 
mitigate against them, but it is clear that conditions have been very difficult for students and staff. This has 
not been an easy decision to make but I feel we have no option.  
 
Learning for tomorrow will move online and students will be able to access their normal lessons/work 
timetable via Microsoft Teams following their 5 period timetable.  School will open as normal on 
Wednesday 20th July 2022 and all students are expected to attend.  
 
If you feel you need additional support with your child attending school during this time please contact 
rrichardson2@holly-lodge.org  
 
The summer terms ends on Thursday 21st July 2022, students will be dismissed between 12 midday and 
12.30pm.  
 
Many thanks for your support and understanding 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mr Imran Iqbal  
Headteacher 
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